Neighbourhood Watch Report
Please keep a check on your bank cards. Reports of debit and credit cards being dropped in the street or shops and subsequently used for contactless purchases by the finder have increased. Although the amount per transaction is limited, if the loss is not realised for several days it can soon add up. 
Because of social distancing more parcels are being left outside addresses or in communal areas of multiple-occupant buildings. Please try to ensure you take items in immediately, reports of theft of parcels have increased including food parcels delivered to the elderly and vulnerable.
Do not leave property on display in vehicles and always check that they are secure before walking away. Items in the boot are out of sight but once in the vehicle are easily accessible by pulling forward rear seats.
 
